
From: Arlene Goss
To: "claverty@shcs.school.nz"
Cc: "customer.services@dcc.govt.nz"
Subject: RE: Council Data [#5D554T]
Date: Friday, 29 April 2016 03:44:09 p.m.
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Dear Claire,
 
Please find attached some data that I found in a random search of our database.
If it does not suit your needs please let me know.
 
Regards
Arlene
 
Arlene Goss
Governance Support Officer
Dunedin City Council
 
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone:  03 477 4000
Email: Arlene.Goss@dcc.govt.nz
 

  

P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail
 
 
 
 

From: Dunedin City Council [mailto:CUSTOMER.SERVICES@dcc.govt.nz] 
Sent: Friday, 15 April 2016 3:47 p.m.
To: Wendy Collard
Subject: FW: Council Data [#5D554T]
 
Hi Wendy

Jen in BIS thought this might an official information request thing - could you advise if
 this would require a proper LGOIMA request?

Thanks,
 
Peter Tomlinson
Customer Services Officer
Customer Services Agency
Dunedin City Council
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone: 03 477 4000; Fax: 03 474 3366
Email: dcc@dcc.govt.nz; www.dunedin.govt.nz
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-----Original Message-----
From: "Claire Laverty" <claverty@shcs.school.nz> 
Sent: Friday, 15 April 2016 2:48 p.m. 
To: "dcc@dcc.govt.nz" <dcc@dcc.govt.nz> 
Subject: Council Data

Hi
 
In the past I have had some really nice data from the council for secondary students to
 analyse (e.g. building permit numbers, animal control callouts, noise complaints...).
 
I have lost the name of the person to contact for access to data (as I last emailed them from
 a different school).  Could you please put me in touch with who I should ask for up to date
 data?
 
In particular, I would like students to be able to analyse patterns over time (data that is
 recorded monthly or quarterly over a number of years).
 
Regards
 
Claire Laverty
St Hilda's Collegiate School.
If this message is not intended for you please delete it and notify us immediately; you are warned that any further use,
 dissemination, distribution or reproduction of this material by you is prohibited.
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